
From: Huw Charles  

Sent: 10 December 2020 14:07 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Subject: SODC Local Plan: Today's Meeting  

  

Dear Councillor, 

  

Today you as SODC Councillors have the opportunity to take a stand for local democracy against an 

overbearing central government by voting against the Local Plan in line with the platforms on which 

the majority of you were elected. 

  

We expect that this day you will keep faith with your electors and maintain the value of local 

democracy even in the face of threats from an increasingly heavy-handed central government.   

  

To do otherwise is to renege on your own commitment to the communities you represent and to call 

into question the value of the institutions of local government you serve. 

  

Yours sincerely, 

 

Huw Charles  
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